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September 22, 2015
Dear West School Families

Between September 28 and October 17 we will be administering the Measures of Academic Progress (MAP) assessments to all of our Long Beach elementary students. This will be the first administration of this assessment in both reading and mathematics for this year. It will give us information on your child’s strengths and weaknesses in these areas. We will share these reports with you once the testing session is complete. 

 
The test is given in the computer lab for approximately 45 minutes for each section. Below your child’s teacher has indicated the dates that your child’s class will be taking the reading and math assessments for the Fall. As with any testing situation, please be sure that your child gets a good night’s sleep the night before and comes to school prepared.  Make –up sessions are built in to our schedule so if your child is sick do not send them to school on a testing day. They will be allowed to take the test at a different time. 


As always, thanking you in advance for your support and cooperation.








Very truly yours,








Sandra Schneider








Principal
Reading NWEA Date: October 1, 2015
Math NWEA Date: October 9, 2015



David Weiss                                     Superintendent of Schools


Sandra R. Schneider                              Principal


Donna Winter Fee                                   Teacher-in-Charge
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